
 
 

 

North Elementary School  

Weekly Memo for Parents 

October 28, 2019 
 

Donations Needed! 

 

● We are now accepting donations of wrapped candy for the PTO Spooktacular fundraiser 

dance. Please bring candy that you can donate to our front office by Thursday, October 

31. 

 

● Food for Families Food Drive is from October 28-November 15. This year, we are trying to 

“can” the principal’s office and fill it with as many cans as we can. The class with most 

canned food donations will be awarded.  

 

 

Sunday, October 27 

Bedtime Story by Principal Robinson 7:30 PM on NES 

Facebook Page (​www.facebook.com/NESTigers​) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday, October 28 

● EOC Head Start Meeting at NES Cafeteria 6:15 PM 

 

Tuesday, October 29  

● NES All County Chorus meets in music room 7:40-8:05 AM 

https://www.facebook.com/NESTigers/?ref=bookmarks


 
● D.A.R.E. in 5th grade  

● There is no band practice today! 

● Gifted Open House - grades 4 and 5 6:00-7:00 PM.  

 

Wednesday, October 30 

● D.A.R.E. in 5th grade 

 

Thursday, October 31 - Happy Halloween!  

● Students are invited to wear Halloween themed clothes (orange, black, etc.). No costumes 

please. Students are invited to come and show off their costumes at the Spooktacular 

event.  

● NES All County Chorus meets in music room 7:40-8:05 AM 

● D.A.R.E. in 5th grade 

● NES Band Practice 3:15-5:00 PM (pickup from the parent pickup circle) 

 

Friday, November 1 

● NES Volunteer Breakfast 8:30-9:00 in room 146. All NES Volunteers are invited. Please 

RSVP by calling our office by Thursday, October 31. 

● Spooktacular 7:00-9:00 PM 

 



 

 

 

Upcoming Dates 

● November 4-8 Young Readers’ Week 

● November 11 - Veterans Day 

○ Veterans Day Program 

○ Fall Book Fair Starts 

● November 13 - Progress Report Day 

● November 14 - SAC Meeting 5:00 PM 

● November 15 - Early Release Day 

○ NES Track and Field 

○ Gilbert Chevy Test Drive Day (NES Fundraiser) 

 

 



 
Other Important Information 

 

● October 23-30 is Red Ribbon Week. 5th grade students will continue to attend the 

D.A.R.E. program, taught by Deputy Torres. D.A.R.E. program is focused on creating a 

climate where students are empowered to respect others and choose to lead lives free 

from violence, substance use, and other dangerous behaviors. 

● Spooktacular Costume Party tickets are available at the front office for $10 each. Please 

purchase by Thursday, October 31. 

● Tutorials on Florida Standards are available at ​http://www.floridastudents.org/​. Check out 

these great resources for extended learning at all grade levels! 

● Lunch and breakfast are free to all of our students! We encourage all students to take 

advantage of this wonderful program and start their day with a healthy breakfast! 

● Reports ​concerning unsafe, potentially harmful, dangerous, violent, or criminal activities, 
or the threat of these activities, can be made to appropriate public safety agencies and 
school officials using the following link: ​https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html 

 
Let’s make this a great week! 

 Go Tigers! 

 

Dr. Tuuli Robinson 

Principal of North Elementary School 

Phone: (863) 462-5100 

E-mail:  ​robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us 

http://www.floridastudents.org/
https://getfortifyfl.com/Tip.html
mailto:robinsont@okee.k12.fl.us

